RAHWAY VALLEY RAILROAD

Kenilworth, N. J.
December 1929.

TO ALL CONCERNED:-

We are pleased to advise all our ffiends,
patrons énd shippers that a direct connection will be made
shortly between this Company and the Lackawana Railroad at
Summit, N. J.

This connection will open more territory, pro-
vide better service, lower freight rates on some commodities
and should work out to the mutual advantage of all concerned.

e are now working out rate matters and we
would thank you to advise if you are interested in any par-
ticular commodities that originate on the Lackawana System.
If so kindly advise us and you will be taken care of without
delay if that is possible

We would also like to hear from all of you
telling us in what way this connection will work out to your
advantage as we have a very large field to cover and wish to

be familiar with all details.

GEORGE A. CLARK R. A. CLARK
GENERAL FREIGHT AGENT. , PRESIDENT AND GENERAL MANAGER




